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PROVINCIAL STATE OF EMERGENCY

The government of Nova Scotia has declared a provincial state of 
emergency to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

We all must follow Public Health Orders and Direction: 

We all must do our part. Be kind, be compassionate, and use common sense. 
Together we can help prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

No social gatherings anywhere of more 
than 5 people

Businesses that continue to operate with more 
than 5 employees must practice social-distancing

If you have travelled outside of Nova Scotia you 
MUST STAY HOME and self-isolate for 14 DAYS
upon your return

Practice social-distancing
Keep 2 METRES/6 FEET AWAY from others 

Wash your hands often 


